
 

 

 

Class 3 Ancient Greeks Workshop 

 
As part of their History learning, Class 3 had an Ancient Greeks 
workshop on Thursday this week. They explored artefacts like 
an abacus, masks, statues of Gods… and even a jar of leeches! 
They got into character, acting out stories about Greek citizens 
and played a dice game to learn about the highs and lows of 
ancient Greek life. Samson told us, “We really enjoyed acting 
out real-life stories and my favourite part was playing the game. 
It's good having visitors in school and it makes my learning fun!” 

 

VE Day 80th Anniversary 

 
Thank you for joining us for our little celebration on Thursday 

afternoon at the end of the day. Children have enjoyed learning 

about VE day and were proud to show off their bunting designs 

on the playground. If you are taking part in VE Day celebrations 

over the weekend, we hope you have fun! 
 

Fun Fest Holiday Club 

 
Our communication with Fun Fest Holiday club continues as 
their aim is to launch at Friezland during the summer holidays. 
Their set-up process has taken longer than they expected but 
we hope to be able to share details soon. In the meantime, 
please find attached below information of some other May half 
term holiday activities available.   
 

Save the Date 
Following Father’s Day in June, we are hosting Father’s Day breakfasts on 

Thursday 19th and Friday 20th June 9-10am. Details and booking links will be 

shared soon.  

 

 

SPaG Workshop for Parents and Carers 
We would like to invite parents and carers of children in YEARS 2 – 5 
to an English workshop focussed on the SPaG aspect of our 
curriculum… this is ‘Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar’. The 
workshop will be 9am-10am on Friday 6th June in the Lodge. Please 
complete this form to confirm attendance.   
 

Good Luck Year 6! 
 

Next week, our Year 6 pupils will complete their 
statutory Key Stage 2 tests in English and Maths. 
They have done all the hard work and are ready to 
show what they can do. 

“Year 6, you are as ready as you can be, so go for it!” 
There are lots of exciting things to look forward to in the coming 
term including sports day, outdoor learning day, the KS2 show 
and lots of special leavers events. We wish them good luck and 
know they will do their best.  
 

Friezland Church 175th Anniversary 

 
Friezland Church has its 175th anniversary since it was built on 
the 24th May this year. Celebrations will take place over the 
spring bank holiday with an open day on Sunday 25th May. The 
children of Friezland school have been invited to contribute and 
therefore we will be learning about the history of the local 
church and producing some work to share in the upcoming 
celebrations.  
 

Dates for the Diary 

May 

12th – 15th Year 6 SATs Assessments 

16th Sports Race Afternoon 1.30-3.00pm 

19th Class 3 Times Tables Rockstars Competition week! 

21st Guitar Assessments 

26th – 30th HALF TERM 

June 

3rd Class Photographs 

6th SPaG Workshop for families 9-10am 

13th June: INSET day – school closed to pupils 

19th Dad’s Breakfast 1 9-10am 

20th Dad’s Breakfast 2 9-10am 

23-25th Year 6 Residential at Robinwood  

July 

4th Friezland Summer Friday 3.15 – 5.00pm 

 

Reminder 
Frosties on Friday: Frosties now closes at 4.30pm promptly on Fridays.  

 

 9th May 2025 

Friezland Amazon Wishlist 

https://forms.gle/ytp1BPMpbBwS1PfY6
https://amzn.eu/e1VxcAe

